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Congratulations to this week’s award winners: 
Skye, Melissa, Bradley, Bobbie, Lawson, Chelsea, 
Georgia, Lauren, Jordan and Ellen 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done to Lauren, Ellen and Brooke for winning 
awards for achievement in Mathletics 

 OSSA Spectacular 
We spent quite a bit of time on Friday practising 
our part for the Orange Small Schools Spectacular, 
which takes place on 6th November. 

Upcoming Dates 
13th Sept-Rehearsal at Towac Park 9:30am-2pm. 
11th Oct-Dress Rehearsal Towac Park. 
5th Nov-Full rehearsal Civic Theatre 10am-2pm. 
5th Nov-Evening Performance 6:30pm. 
6th Nov-Matinee Performance12 noon. 

Costumes 
Our students need to be dressed as children from 
the orphanage in the musical Oliver. If parents 
could find a suitable costume for their child it 
would help out greatly. Any ragged, dirty, torn 
shorts, pants and t- shirts. 
 
Drama Students Only 
Mon 9th Sept9:30-12:30 Uniting Church Hall 
Dance Ensemble Students Only 
Mon 16th Sept Uniting Church Hall 
 
Assessment 
This week we will be giving the students 
standardised reading, spelling and maths tests. 
These assessments give students a score, but more 
importantly can be used to identify areas of 
strength and areas where support is needed. These 
results, along with other in class assessment will 
give the teachers a clearer idea of where students 
are up to as a class and individually. 
We will use these results in conjunction with what 
we know about our students to report accurately 
to parents and to plan the most effective teaching 
and learning activities for individuals, groups and 
classes. 
If you would like to know more about these 
assessments or discuss your child’s progress at any 
time please make an appointment to see Mr Scott 
or Mrs Lynch. 

What’s On!! 
TERM 3 2013 
 
P & C Meeting:  Wed 4 Sept  
Assembly commencing at 2.45pm: Thurs 5 Aug 
Tennis: Fri 6th Sept 
Election Cake Stall: Sat 7 Sept 
Spectacular Rehearsal: Fri 13 Sept  
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 If you were sent a form on last week’s 
newsletter please return this form. 

If your child has recently been diagnosed 
with a health condition that we do not know 
about, please come into the school and fill out a 
form as soon as possible. 

The new forms will help us collect your 
child’s important medical 
information and the introduction of 
new systems will mean we’ll 
be able to better manage the 
daily and emergency health 
needs of your child.  

 
 

Election Day Cake Stall -
This Saturday 7 

September 
 
The P & C urgently needs baked good for 

the cake stall and stall helpers for this weekend.  
Could parents please bring in baked goodies such 
as biscuits, cakes, muffins and slices on either 
Friday 6 August or before 9.00 am on the 
Saturday. 

There is a roster on the board in the school 
foyer, if you could please put your name down. 

Any help is much appreciated. 
 
Thank you 
P&C Committee 
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♦♦NEWS♦♦ 

 
ORANGE DISTRICT JUNIOR CRICKET 
 
A CHANCE TO MEET TWO UP AND COMING STARS 
AND LEARN SOME CRICKET SKILLS 

ALL KIDS WELCOME!!!!!! 
Where: RIAWENA OVAL (Kooronga Ave) Orange 
When:  WEDNESDAY 4TH SEPTEMBER 
Time:   4.15PM TO 5.30PM 
What to Bring    : WEAR CASUAL CLOTHES AND JOGGERS 
** For more details see the notice in the school foyer. 
 
 
SOFTBALL  
REGISTRATIONS OPEN NOW 
Please contact the relevant Club/team representative 
noted below for more information: 
Registrations close on the 13th September 
Orange & District Softball Association - Pam Kelly 
0419013951 orangedistrictsoftball@gmail.com 
Bletchington Softball Club - Jacquie 0407 934471 
bletchington.softball@gmail.com Cardinals Softball – Kelli 0447 
224813 Steve 0428 078600Eagles Softball (seniors only) - Cathy 
0407 450260 
 

Orange Regional Conservatorium 
Here at the ORC we are asking for donations large or small to 
help fund new lights in the auditorium. The current lights are 
slowly burning out. We are upgrading with new fan-dangle 

environmentally savvy lights. Of course nothing is free in life 
but we do hope that you or your business could dig deep and 

help us out. 
If you would like to donate please contact the ORC Admin on 

6361 7974 or pop in and see us. 
 

Don't forget that donations are a tax deduction. 
 
 

• RLSSA Swim and Survive program  
• Austswim qualified instructors  

Week 1 Monday 23 September - Friday 27 
September 
Week 2 Monday 30 September - Friday 4 
October 
$60.00 per child per week 
Each lesson 30 minutes 
 
Theresa Fieldus 
Swim School Co-Ordinator 
Fitness Perfection  
168 March Street, Orange 
(02) 6362 6195 
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